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Karen:
 
Per our conversation earlier this summer, we still need DEC permits to get STAMP (mega-site) operational and competitive for a potential
semi-conductor manufacturing facility in WNY. Of note, the Gov helped ground-break for Plug Power at STAMP, but it’s also frozen because of
a lack of state permits. (This site is in her old congressional district)
 
See chain below for local push; Vinnie Esposito is also advocating. Need top-level push.
 
Last week, we signed Green CHIPS. Now we need executive assistance to get DEC to issue the permits.
 
Thanks in advance.
 
Jeremy
 
---
Senator Jeremy A. Cooney
585.225.3650
 
From: Matt Hurlbutt <Matt@rochesterbiz.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 12:50 PM
To: SD56 JAC <sd56jac@nysenate.gov>
Subject: FW: STAMP Permits/Clearance Letters from DEC due 7/26/22, still outstanding
Importance: High
 
Here is the background on the permit issues holding up development at STAMP
 
We need these permits to be issued asap
 
This type of behavior does not favor winning business attraction deals
 
STAMP is noted on the ESD Green Chips website so let’s get the site moving.
 
https://esd.ny.gov/green-chips#:~:text=To%20qualify%20as%20a%20Green,the%20project's%20greenhouse%20gas%20emissions
 
Matt Hurlbutt
President & CEO
Office 585.530.6208
Mobile 
matt@rochesterbiz.com
 

 
Connecting you to the right people and the right resources to expand your company in the Greater Rochester, NY region!  Learn more at
www.rochesterbiz.com
 
 
From: Steve Hyde <shyde@gcedc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 11:12 AM
To: Esposito, Vincent (ESD) <Vincent.Esposito@esd.ny.gov>
Cc: Janiszewski, Jeff (ESD) <Jeff.Janiszewski@esd.ny.gov>; Steve Hyde <shyde@gcedc.com>
Subject: STAMP Permits/Clearance Letters from DEC due 7/26/22, still outstanding
Importance: High
 
Vinnie;  Here you go with the tracking list which includes updates on status.  These 8 or 9 permits are holding up $80M in infrastructure
construction activities at STAMP and are challenging Plug Power’s schedule in many ways.
 
Would appreciate any help or insight you can provide on status and “when” we might expect these so we can proceed.
 


